
 

 

MADERA-CHOWCHILLA WATER & POWER AUTHORITY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS REGULAR MEETING 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE  

 
The Madera Chowchilla Water & Power Authority Regular Meeting scheduled for October 23, 

2024 at 10:00 a.m. has been cancelled.   

 

If you have any questions, please call (559) 673-3514 ext. 215. 

   

Dated:  October 18, 2024 

 

 

 
 

 

 


